Dear Parents,
Your child has been chosen to take part in a multi skills tournament at Penistone Grammar School on Monday 8th October. The tournament starts at 4pm and finishes at 5.30pm and it is the responsibility of parents to drop off and pick up, please. Parents are also welcome to watch the tournament. School PE shirts must be worn and, for your child’s safety, trainers are necessary footwear. Dark shorts or tracksuit bottoms, just like PE kit, should also be worn. Please take your child to the sports hall, through the main entrance when you arrive, where school staff will meet you.
Please return the slip to school as soon as possible.
Many thanks

Mrs Exley

My child  ________________________________________ is able/is not able (please tick or delete)

to take part in the multi skills tournament on 8th October 
Signed _______________________________________________ 

